

Our ref: 2014/57

Bradley Carrott
Request-2233861d390c89@whatdotheyknow.com

19 August 2014

Dear Mr Carrott

Subject: Freedom of Information request – Request for information regarding quidance given to SIA members regarding photography

Thank you for your request for information dated 5 August 2014. We have managed your request under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

In your request you have asked:

Could you please supply me with information regarding, and copies of any guidance documentation relating to:

- 1) SIA recommendations/guidance relating to photography by members of the public, press or other groups in public places.
- 2) SIA recommendations/guidance relating to photography by members of the public, press, or other groups in non-public places.
- 3) SIA recommendations/guidance relating to photography by members of the public, press or other groups where this may include pictures of SIA staff.

Our response:

We are sorry but we are unable to assist you with your enquiry. We do not provide any guidance in relation to photography by members of the public or to SIA licence holders.



You may wish to refer to the website for the Information Commissioners Office (ICO) as their CCTV section may contain guidance relating to photography. Please see the following: http://ico.org.uk/for_the_public/topic_specific_guides/cctv

If you have any queries about this response, please do not hesitate to contact us remembering to quote the above references number.

Yours sincerely

Fol Responses

foi@sia.gsi.gov.uk

Your Rights to Complain under the Freedom of Information Act

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Freedom of Information
Security Industry Authority
PO Box 49768
London
WC1V 6WY

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the complaint or review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, they will not make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure we have outlined above. You can apply by downloading a form from their website at www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk or writing to: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF